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· Twenty-fifth Anniversary of the Entry into Force of the Torrijos-Carter Treaties on the Panama Canal
To mark the twenty-fifth anniversary of the entry into force of the Torrijos-Carter Treaties on the Panama Canal, the Council adopted Declaration CP/DEC. 27 (1446/04) entitled “Commemoration of the Twenty-fifth Anniversary of the Entry into Force of the Torrijos-Carter Treaties on the Panama Canal,” presented by the delegations of Panama and the United States. 
· Lecture Series of the Americas
The Permanent Council reviewed the draft resolution presented by the Delegation of Peru and contained in document CP/doc. 3940/04 rev. 1.  The following delegations took the floor to voice their support for the Lecture Series of the Americas initiative: The Bahamas, Canada, Costa Rica, Chile, the Dominican Republic, El Salvador, Grenada, Mexico, Panama, Paraguay, United States, and Venezuela. The Council then proceeded to adopt resolution CP/RES. 870 (1446/04), “Lecture Series of the Americas.”

· Report of the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs on financing for Subprogram 10G
The Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), Ambassador Joshua Sears, Permanent Representative of the Bahamas, gave a presentation on the Committee’s recommendations regarding financing for Subprogram 10G. The Council thanked the CAAP for its recommendations and agreed to take note of the Committee’s report, document CP/CAAP - 2714/04.
· Provisional Operating Standards for meetings of the Permanent Council, its committees, and working groups
The Permanent Council began reviewing the draft resolution entitled “Provisional Operating Standards for meetings of the Permanent Council, its committees, and working groups,” (CP/doc.3945/04 rev. 1), presented by the delegations of Argentina, the Bahamas, Nicaragua, and Peru.(  The following delegations took the floor: Brazil, Canada, Colombia, Mexico, Paraguay, Saint Lucia, United States, and Uruguay. The Council decided to postpone consideration of the draft resolution until a later meeting.
· Correction of resolution CP/RES. 842 (1363/03), “Naming OAS Meeting Rooms after Rubén Darío and Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero.”
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The Permanent Council agreed to correct resolution CP/RES. 842 (1363/03), “Naming OAS Meeting Rooms after Rubén Darío and Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero,” adopted at its meeting o April 9, 2003. Thus, the reference to the “Americas Building” was replaced with the official “General Secretariat Building, 1889 F Street, N.W.”
· Farewell
The Permanent Council bad farewell to Ambassador Valter Pecly Moreira, Permanent Representative of Brazil to the OAS.
· Other business
The Permanent Council agreed to ask the Secretary General to study the possibility of financing travel expenses to enable the Committee on Hemispheric Security to take part in the Colloquium entitled "European Union - Latin America: Cooperation in the European Context on Security and Justice Issues," to be held in Paris on October 4-5, 2005.
The Permanent Council paid tribute to Dr. Cristina Tomassoni, Advisor in the Office of the Assistant Secretary Genera;, on the occasion of her leaving the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States after 25 years of dedicated service.
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		�.	The observations and comments of the delegations can be found in the minutes of the meeting (CP/ACTA1446/04).
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